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To all partners and customers  Teningen, June 2019 

 

 

Redesign of the connecting terminals for LKT power capacitors (85 mm) 

 

Dear Partners and Customers, 

We would like to inform you that we have changed the design of our connecting terminal for power capacitors 
with 85 mm. 

From mid-August, the screw ridge will be omitted. The aim of this conversion is to uniform the fastening screws 
for all types of connecting terminals (60, 70 and 85 mm). 

 

Please understand that, in this transitional period, it is possible that you will receive deliveries with connecting 
terminals of both designs.  

Please note that only the short fixing screw is needed after this conversion. Accordingly, the long fastening screw 
must no longer be used. Please pay attention: The use of the long screw on this new connecting terminal would 
destroy the capacitor.  

In case of any further questions or requirements please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for forwarding this important information to other responsible departments in your company.  

Thank you for your confidence in us. We look forward to our continued collaboration.  

With best regards, 


